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KENT MUSIC BEGINS SEARCH FOR NEW CHAIR
Kent Music is looking for a new chair to take over from Richard Finn who is stepping down from the role after serving three successful terms.
The new chair will take a leading role in the future direction of Kent Music, working with the leadership team and trustees to ensure that music education continues to thrive across the county. Terms of office are for renewable periods of three years. The role is unpaid but expenses are available if required and concert tickets provided for Kent Music events.
Chief executive Peter Bolton said: “We are looking for someone with a passion for music and for education who has experience of senior leadership and of supporting senior leaders. They must be aware of the obligations and responsibilities that charities hold as well as having commercial sense and a keen understanding of how the business aspects of our activities work. 

“Above all, we are seeking a good communicator and ambassador, with a network of contacts in Kent and beyond, who is able to talk credibly about music education within and outside the sector.”
He added: “Richard will be a hard act to follow. He has worked tirelessly for the organisation for nearly a decade and his successor will find an organisation in good financial shape with a clear sense of direction.”
Kent Music was founded in 1948 and has been providing music education services to Kent and Medway ever since. A limited company with charitable status, the organisation now provides tuition, music centres, ensembles and choirs for all ages and abilities ranging from early years classes for pre-school children to county level ensembles and choirs for talented students. 

In 2012, Kent Music became the lead partner for the Music Education Hub for Kent. Kent is the second largest music education hub in England working with nearly 600 state schools and a range of partners to deliver instrumental tuition, ensembles, singing and progression pathways for children and young people aged 5 – 18. 
For a complete briefing pack and role description please email Angela Parr at aparr@kent-music.com. The closing date for completed applications is 4.30pm on Friday 3 June 2016. To find out more about Kent Music, visit the website www.kent-music.com.
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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